
 

Chairman Huffman, Vice Chair Johnson, and Members of the Senate Health Committee, thank 

you for hearing my support testimony for HB 73, The Dave & Angie Patient and Health Provider 

Protection Act. 

HB 73 is to protect Ohioan’s right to the personal health care reserved between a patient and 

their doctor as well as other health care providers. Ohio should not allow any outside 

organization, or entity, to interfere with this relationship.  

The WHO, for instance, has no reason to interfere with this relationship. They are not a part of 

the United States of America. As such, we must ensure they have no regulator influence on the 

vital relationship between a patient, their doctor, and other healthcare providers. 

Therefore, I urge the committee to vote YES on HB 73. 


